AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, AND RECREATION

Committee on Student Section

April 2, 1942

Dear District President:

In answer to the questionnaire which was sent to you earlier in the year by the Committee on Student Section, I wish to report the following:

- 1. With the exception of the Central District, each of the six districts of the American Association for Health, Physical Education, and Recreation have student sections.
- 2. All district presidents approved of and considered such sections valuable.
- 3. Ways of increasing student attendance at Conventions are:

 Better publicity on the campus

 More active enthusiasm of faculty

 Early publicity in order to start making plans

 Student participation as well as attendance
- 4. None of you felt that student transportation rates could be secured.

I am enclosing a copy of the summary of answers to the questionnaire that was sent to all directors of health and physical education. I hope that this will be helpful to you.

Thanking you for your answers to these questions, I am

Very truly yours,

Virginia Bourquardez, Chairman Committee on Student Section

Encl. VB:mw

cc: Committee on Student Section